
From: DfT webmanager <  
Sent: 14 October 2021 13:38
To: Contactdft <
Subject: General enquiry to Department for Transport
An enquiry has been received from Bob Todd with the email of  and postal
address of:

The details are:

Please advise when the Sec of State will make a decision on the Manston Airport Development
Consent Order
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